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November 30, 2017

MIM Distributors
PO Box 40799
San Francisco, CA 94140

RE: Impoundment and Rejection of “Under and Key, Issue 58”

Dear MIM Distributors:

I am in receipt of your letter of 11/12/2017 regarding “Under Lock and Key, Issue

http://www.dc.state.fl.us

58.”

The issue in question was impounded and the impoundment was subsequently reviewed by the
Literature Review Committee on 11/15/2017, at which time the issue was rejected. This means it
will not be allowed into any of our institutions. The stated reason was Florida Administrative

Code (FAC) Ch. 33-501.401(3)(m), which states:

“It otherwise presents a threat to the security, order or rehabilitative objectives of

the correctional system or the safety of any person.”

Pursuant to FAC 33-501.401(15)(a):
“The publisher, mail order distributor, bookstore or sender may obtain an

independent review of the warden’s decision to impound a publication by writing
to the library services administrator at 501 South Calhoun, Tallahassee, Florida

32399-2500 within 15 days following receipt of Form DC5-101, Notice of
Rejection or Impoundment of Publications. The request for review must be
accompanied by:

1. A copy of the completed Form DC5-101, Notice of Rejection or Impoundment

of Publications; and
2. A copy of the impounded or rejected publication.

Sincerely,

c’iﬂf:.:...,féf'—-—

Dean Peterson, Library Services Administrator
Florida Department of Corrections

501 South Calhoun Street

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2500

*INSPIRING SUCCESS BY TRANSFORMING ONE LIFE AT A TIME %



